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We hope that you are having as wonderful of a month as we are. Part of our month was spent at Vision Baptist 

Mission's Annual Orientation, and we had a fantastic week there. We learned many practical things about 

missions and were also greatly encouraged with wonderful reminders from the Word of God. We have been 

blessed this month with safe travels, wonderful fellowship, and several new supporters. 

 

One of those new supporters was an especially sweet visit because, two years ago, they generously allowed us 

to use their building for our wedding. To be back there again as a family, sharing the ministry God has laid on 

our hearts, and then to be made a part of their missionary family, was very special. 

 

Another sweet visit we made this month was to a church in Michigan that we had never met but that has already 

been supporting us for several months. They took us on by faith, and asked us to come visit as soon as our 

schedule allowed. To finally be able to meet them and thank them in person for their support was a great joy. 

 

Because of these, and many other kind and faithful churches who daily bless us, deputation is continuing to 

progress in God's perfect timing and, Lord willing, we will still be on our way to the field before this year is 

over! Plans are rolling forward and we have details to update you on. 

 

The biggest news we have to share is that there is a slight change in our language 

school plans. As many of you know, our mission board has encouraged us to 

spend the first year after deputation bringing our Spanish to a higher level of 

fluency and working with a veteran missionary to gain experience on the field 

before starting our first church plant. Originally we were going to be doing our 

language school in Mexico, but God has opened the door for us to go straight to 

Honduras! We will be living near some missionaries that Andrew knows in 

northern Honduras. Needless to say, we are excited about this opportunity. To be 

headed to Honduras a whole year ahead of schedule is exciting. Please pray for us 

as the details are worked out and we make our way there this year.  
 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and care for 

us. We hope you have a wonderful Mother's Day! 

Serving Christ,  
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